
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

VACANCY ON CITY PERMANENT FUND COMMITTEE 

One vacancy to serve a three-year term, expiring November 2021 

The City of Valdez is accepting applications from citizens who are interested in serving as a 

member of the City Permanent Fund Investment Committee. One vacancy exists due to term 

expiration. Members are appointed to represent the community-at-large. Appointees will serve a 

three-year term of office, expiring in November 2021. 

The Permanent Fund Investment Committee consists of the city manager, city finance director, 

three members of the city council, three members from the community-at-large, and an ex-officio 

member. The committee meets at least quarterly to determine general investment strategies and 

monitor results of the City Permanent Fund.  

Online applications may be submitted through the city’s boards and commissions application 

portal at www.ci.valdez.ak.us/boardsandcommissions. Paper applications are available at City 

Hall and can be submitted by email to aferko@valdezak.gov or dropped off at the front desk of 

City Hall. Deadline for submission is November 28, 2018 at 5:00 p.m. for appointment by City 

Council on December 4th.  

Posted 11/01/18 

Allie Ferko, CMC, Deputy City Clerk    
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